
Dance Connections
Newsletter - 2024-2025

Parking

Attendance Matters

2024 Winter Showcase

Open window week is the
FIRST FULL WEEK of every
month. Our instructors need
the dancer's undivided
attention as much as
possible! ~Thank you 

All dancers can dress up in
a costume for Halloween

Week. Recreational
dancers can bring a friend

as well!

Remind Texts

Welcome
 DC Family!

Open Window Week

Number to text:
81010

Halloween/Bring a
Friend Week - 10/21-25

2025 Picture Week

October - Dancers will be
measured in class.
November 1st - $80 Spring
Recital Costume fee due.
Costumes will be ordered to
ensure delivery before Spring
Recital! Costumes will be
handed out in the Spring. 

Monday-Wednesday:

April 7th-9th

Studio Christmas Tree

Please remember how important it is for
your dancer to attend every practice! 

2025 Spring Recital

Recital informational
meeting will be

in the Spring.
$65 Spring Recital Fee 
is due on October 1st. 

FOR  SALE
Check out apparel and fun
Dance Connections
merchandise available at the
front desk! We sell
customizable items!

During the month of November,
please bring NEW, unwrapped
toys for children in need during

the Christmas Season! 

FOOD DRIVE - October

Tap, Tap, Tap 
Tap starts the week of October 7th. 

Remember to bring your dancer's 

tap shoes in a small bag for them 

to change into during class. 

DC 
WORKIN’ IT

DC 
WORKIN’ IT

May 10th, 2025

Christmas Pj Week
December 16th-20th
All dancers can wear their most 
festive PJ's to class all week long!

Sunday, December 15th
Waller HS Gym

*details will be send out via email/RemindText & posted
on our website as the performance approaches.*


